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Duke Energy Progress, LLC Files Application with the Public Service 
Commission Related to Demand-Side Management and Energy Efficiency 

Rider 17 (PSC Docket No. 2025-203-E) 
 
 
Columbia, South Carolina—Duke Energy Progress, LLC (“DEP”) has filed an application with the Public 
Service Commission of South Carolina seeking approval of Demand-Side Management and Energy Efficiency 
Rider 17 for 2026, decreasing residential and non-residential rates. This application and all other materials 
related to this matter have been filed in the Public Service Commission’s Docket No. 2025-203-E. The 
company anticipates a decrease in residential rates and of non-residential rates should their application be 
approved by the Public Service Commission.  
 
In their application, DEP requests the following:  
 

• Approval to recover its costs and revenue associated with DSM and EE programs under S.C. 
Code Ann. § 58-37-20.  

• Approval of lower rates than the Company is currently recovering under its previous DSM/EE 
Rider 16 filing for both residential and non-residential customers.  

 
In addition, DEP wants the Commission to issue an Order allowing the Company to recover the 
following revenue through the proposed Rider 17:  
 

• $13,028,849 from Residential Customers; and  
• ($2,001,672) from General Service Customers (signifying a decrease in revenue collected from 
General Service Customers) 

 
More information about this matter, including the Company’s projected estimates of decreases in rates, 
can be found on the Commission’s Docket Management System at this link. Any hearings scheduled in 
this matter will be added to the timeline of this Docket at this link and will be broadcast live at this link.  
 
For more information, follow the Commission on Facebook, email contact@psc.sc.gov, or call 803.896.5100.  
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